
Fort Bend County 
Title VI / Nondiscrimination Statement 

Fort Bend County is committed to ensuring that no person on the basis of 

race, color, national origin (limited English proficiency), sex, age, religion, 

disability, sexual orientation, or veteran status, or any other group of people 

protected under Federal or State nondiscrimination statutes, laws, 

regulations, or other requirements, shall be excluded from participating in, 

be denied the benefits of, or otherwise be subjected to discrimination or 

retaliation in any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance 

that is administered by Fort Bend County, its subrecipients, and/or its 

contractors.  

Any person or organization believing they have been a victim of 

discrimination based on race, color, or national origin (limited English 

proficiency) may file a complaint with the agency in question or with the Fort 

Bend County Civil Rights Officer. 

For more Title VI information, please contact: 

Fort Bend County Civil Rights Officer 

301 Jackson Street, Suite 224  

Richmond, Texas 77469 

Phone: 281-238-3267 

Email: TITLEVI@FBCTX.GOV 

fbctx.gov/comply 
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